

Update Report to
Shelburne Town Council
July 12, 2021

Splash Pad Update

Our primary goal was to be able to fundraise in order to expedite the Splash Pad, a long sought-after addition to the town's recreation facilities and a welcome addition to the residents of Shelburne.



IN ORDER TO START THIS PROJECT:

Location provided by town - Greenwood Park



- Contract given to Park N Play
- Actual rendition decided upon...



Working with Town staff/engineer, Park N
 Play on the installation of the splash pad

FUNDRAISING GOALS

Our promise was to raise \$300,000.00 by 2022.

There have been many fundraisers by businesses, individuals and service clubs.

There has also been an overwhelming response to the project in donations.

Various events around town



BOTTLE DRIVE



Drop Off: August 3rd-8th

Time:

Mon-Fri 8am to 9pm | Sat 8-2pm

Location:

Shelburne Family Chiroprac 310 Main Street E Near Funeral Home





Donations from families and individuals

VOU





Shelburne Rotary Club

DATE 2021

Pay To The Order Of Shelburne Splash Pad

Ten Thousand Dollars

\$10,000







To date we have raised just under \$200,000.00.

Our goal is to have this project completed by summer/fall 2022.

